
April 9, 2020 

Due to the threat of the corona virus that causes COVID-19, University of California employees 
have been ordered to temporarily cancel all face to face educational events, regardless of size.  In 
addition, President Trump has advised against meeting in groups of more than 10 people and 
avoiding restaurants.  Therefore Jhalendra, Kari and I will cancel our April 15 Tree & Vine IPM 
breakfast meetings.  We will monitor the situation closely and will make a decision on future 
meetings as the situation unfolds.  
Best wishes, 

Roger Duncan 
Pomology Advisor and Director 
UC Cooperative Extension, Stanislaus County 
raduncan@ucdavis.edu 
209-525-6800
cestanislaus.ucdavis.edu
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